Electoral structure review - Northern Grampians Shire Council - Preliminary Submission
St Arnaud Lions club - ST ARNAUD - 15 February 2023, 9:46 am

From: N

Sent: Wednesday, 15 February 2023 9:46 AM
To: Northern Grampians ERAP Submissions 2023
Subject: Fwd: Electoral structure for North Grampians Shire

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise
the sender and know the content is safe.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: John Beggs.
Subject: Electoral structure for North Grampians Shire

Thank you for the opportunity to discuss the proposed rezoning /structure of the wards in the north
Grampian shire . Our group Believe that due to distance requirements of travel to Stawell, where
the management of the shire is situation any change to current councillor structure would severely
reduce the interaction with councillors and senior executive officers . There is also a evidence that
due to the population increase over the last 6 years that there is a need for increase representation
in the Kara Kara ward . Looking forward to further discussion .

Regards

John Beggs _ St Arnaud

Secretary on Behalf of the St Arnaud lions club

Sent from Mail for Windows





